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i Mr. Bob Moore
| Executive Director
! National Republican
• Senatorial Committee
| 227 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E.
! Washington, D. C. 20002
I
! Rex AOR 1980-77-i
| Dear Mr. Moore:
j
; This refers to your letter dated June 18, 1980,

requesting an advisory opinion concerning application
of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.

i ' "
I On June 25, we sent you a letter requesting more

information. On July 24 we were informed by telephone
that the requested information would be forwarded soon,

I or that the request would be withdrawn. On August 6 we
| were informed by telephone that the request will be
! withdrawn. On August 25 a member of my staff called and
| was told that the request would be withdrawn and that a
I confirmation letter, would be sent by August 29. At this
j writing we have not received any further communication
I regarding the status of this matter.
i
1 Accordingly, if you do not respond to the questions

posed in our letter of June 25 by the close of business
September 22, 1980, we will consider that your letter of
June 18 does not qualify for further consideration as an
advisory opinion request and will close the file. You may,
of course, resubmit your inquiry when additional information
is available.

Sincerely,

Charles N. Steele
General Counsel
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